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From: "Sims, Jeffery W (S14)" <Sl4@bechteljacobs.org>

To: <contact@knoxmpc.org>

Date: 11/8/2006 2:08:24 PM

Subject: I Oppose the proposed Subdivision on Choto Road in Knox County

Please consider my vote against the proposed subdivision along Choto road in
west Knox County just south of Northshore Drive. The area is currently being
"Way" over built/developed not to mention the traffic is horrible out there.

The bridge along Northshore is under construction and Evans Road is closed!!!
The schools are overpopulated in fact we are up in arms that our kids may now
have to be shipped twice as far as Farragut and attend the Harden Valley new
school (this is the current situation for homeowners south of the railroad
tracks). Please side with the current residents in this area.

Thank you

Jeff Sims
(Choto Bend resident)

MPC November 9, 2006 Agenda Iltem # 15



